
 

 
 

Date: May 27, 2021 

To: BCGEU Members at Salvation Army Harbour Light Detox 

Re: Update on Bargaining 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Your bargaining committee met your employer for three days in May to bargain your renewed collective 
agreement.  
 
We heard from members that their top priority was security for your jobs and seniority leading up to the 
merger of the Harbour Light Detox program into the Vancouver Detox program. We had productive 
discussions with your employer all three days and are working on solutions together.  
 
We have paused bargaining for the Employer to gather more information but expect to resume in July to 
finalize your agreement.  
 
If you know a BCGEU member who didn’t receive this bulletin, please forward it to them. If you didn’t 
receive this bulletin through email, please visit the Members’ Portal and make sure BCGEU has your 
current contact info to stay up to date on bargaining news.    
 
In sol,  
 
Whitney Thompson, Bargaining Committee Chair 
Julia Husdon, Bargaining Committee Member 
Settimo Szliske, Bargaining Committee Member 
Sheila Matthen, Staff Representative, Negotiations  

 
cc: Mahen Ramdharry, Local 403 Chairperson, Component 4 – Health Services, VP 

Thom Yachnin, Director, Component 4 – Health Services  
 Anne Dodington, Staff Representative, Lower Mainland Area Office, Area 03 
 Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
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